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Some people who received this message don't often get email from @stroud.gov.uk. 

Dear Jessica Weatherby (Case Officer National Infrastructure (Energy),
Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding. The Council are pleased to
confirm that that the consultation process is considered both adequate and sound.
There have been various iterations of the scheme proposals by Atkins and the County,
as matters have progressed, particularly over the last two years. The Junction 10
improvements scheme matters have also been informally discussed at a number of
planning groups such as the County Planning Officers Group and at various
Gloucestershire Transport Group Meetings, including concept design matters and
potential costs as the scheme has emerged, for example.
Yours Faithfully
Conrad Moore,
Principal Planning Officer, Planning Strategy
For Tom Ridley, Interim Planning Strategy Manager.
Tom Ridley
Interim Planning Strategy Manager
Stroud District Council
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